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4 July 2015 
 
The Honorable Hugh K. Leatherman, Sr. 
South Carolina Senate 
111 Gressette Building 
Columbia, SC, 29202 
 
Via electronic transmission to hughleatherman@scsenate.gov and georgecampsen@scsenate.gov  
 
Dear Senator Leatherman: 
  
My staff and I express our gratitude for the hospitality extended to us on 2 July, 2015.  As we 

discussed, I presented proposed press release and related matters to the Executive Council of 

the South Carolina Division in a teleconference last evening.  After lengthy discussion, by 

majority vote, The South Carolina Division, Sons of Confederate Veterans rejects the press 

release.    

Thank you for your consideration.   

 

Respectfully yours, 

S/  T.  Leland  Summers  
T. Leland Summers 
Commander, South Carolina Division 
Sons of Confederate Veterans 
 
 

  

  

  

They   Sha l l   No t   Be   Forgo t t en   


